Gentet, Matthias

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Dear Matthias,

16 March 2016 12:34

Gentet, Matthias

gordon macqueen

179 Camden HighStreet NW1 7JY ; Application 2016/0621/P

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

We object to this application for the following reasons.

We object to the removal of the sash window to be replaced by a louver panel and also to the
three condenser units.

There is too much plant added to the rear of the building, creating an eyesore.

We are also concerned that people may be living above or next door, who may have to put up with

the 24 hour sounds of the condenser units.
The application will create a slum.

Yours sincerely,

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
NW1 7EA



